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FCC ANNOUNCES NEXT MEETING OF CONSUMER ADVISORY COMMITTEE
[bookmark: _Hlk27144235][bookmark: _Hlk46492037][bookmark: _Hlk46492256]By this Public Notice, the Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) announces the next meeting of the Consumer Advisory Committee (CAC or Committee), consistent with the Federal Advisory Committee Act.[footnoteRef:2]  The meeting will be held Friday, September 25, 2020, beginning at 10:30 am.  At this meeting, the Committee will receive briefings from FCC staff on recent Commission activities and will discuss upcoming developments of interest to consumers.  The Committee will hold this upcoming meeting remotely via live Internet link. [2:  Federal Advisory Committee Act, 5 U.S.C. App. 2.] 

This meeting is open to members of the general public and has been moved to a wholly electronic format due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  The meeting can be viewed live, by the public at http://www.fcc.gov/live.  The public may also follow a summary of the meeting on Twitter @fcc or via the Commission’s Facebook page at www.facebook.com/fcc.  Members of the public may submit any questions that arise during the meeting to livequestions@fcc.gov.
Open captioning will be provided for the live stream.  Other reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request.  To request materials in accessible formats for people with disabilities (Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), send an e-mail to: FCC504@fcc.gov or call the FCC’s Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau at 202-418-0530 (voice).
[bookmark: Start][bookmark: Complete][bookmark: _Hlk46493007]To obtain further information about the Committee, consult the Committee’s webpage at:  www.fcc.gov/consumer-advisory-committee, or contact:  Scott Marshall, Designated Federal Officer, Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, 445 12th St., SW Washington, DC 20554; phone: 202-418-2809 (voice or Relay); e-mail: scott.marshall@fcc.gov; or Gregory V. Haledjian, Deputy Designated Federal Officer, Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau, Federal Communications Commission, 445 12th St., SW, Washington, DC 20554; phone: 202-418-7440; e-mail: gregory.haledjian@fcc.gov.  Comments to the Committee may be submitted through the Designated Federal Officer or the Deputy Designated Federal Officer at the above email addresses.
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